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Western Power Metrology Procedure 

Process 

The Economic Regulation Authority is currently considering proposed amendments to the 
Western Power metrology procedure submitted by Western Power on 1 October 2021.   

During the ERA’s review, it has become apparent that changes are required.  Western Power 
is currently developing those changes and will submit an updated document.   

The ERA will publish the updated document for stakeholder feedback prior to publishing its 
decision.  To enable stakeholder consultation on the updated document, the ERA has 
extended the deadline for its decision from 12 November 2021 to 31 January 2022. 

The metrology procedure sets out the procedures for the provision, installation, maintenance 
and reading of meters on the Western Power network.  It is required under the Electricity 
Industry (Metering) Code 2012. 

The Code was amended on 19 August 2021 to facilitate the implementation of five-minute 
weekly settlement for the new wholesale energy market design.  The Code amendments 
required Western Power to update its metrology procedure to reflect the Code amendments 
and submit the updated procedure to the ERA for approval. 
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General enquiries 
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